Improvements made to the multiple pregnancy service alongside the Continuity of Carer Project
NICE Quality Standard 2
The recommendations from the initial TAMBA audit highlighted that the standards were not being consistently met in regard to foetal labelling. 
This was resolved with an enhanced team working approach and new guidance was created and implemented within an education programme. 

The multiple pregnancy service has good collaboration with the foetal medicine service as the 2 foetal medicine consultants are also the multiple pregnancy consultants.
The multiple pregnancy specialist midwife was previously a foetal medicine specialist midwife so has excellent working knowledge of the service. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The current foetal medicine specialist midwife works closely with the multiple pregnancy specialist midwife and screening co-ordinator to ensure a seamless service.  
